

BEDFORD HIGH SCHOOL

A Specialist Business and Enterprise College with Applied Learning Headteacher: Mrs H J Phillips

16th March 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians

As a precautionary measure the school has taken the decision to cancel the Year 9 Parents' Evening due to take place this Thursday 19th March. The decision has been taken to avoid the large gathering of parents, students and teachers in close proximity within the Sports Hall.

Your child's latest screening report was sent home last week. You can also find this report on Frog.

Subject teachers who need to discuss specific aspects of your child's progress with you will phone or email you over the course of the next few days.

If you have any particular questions for the teacher, or for your child's Pastoral Manager Mrs Holland or Pastoral Guidance Officer Mrs Haselden please email them directly. Our email system is initial.surname@bedford.wigan.sch.uk for example for Mrs F Holland it would be f.holland@bedford.wigan.sch.uk

We have not taken this decision lightly and will continue to review our approach as the situation evolves. Our primary objective is to balance the safety and well-being of our entire school community with our core focus on teaching and learning.

Thank you for your support and understanding.

Yours faithfully

Mrs H Phillips Headteacher

Bedford High School, Manchester Road, Leigh, WN7 2LU. Tel: 01942 909 009



























